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ADDENDUM NO. 1  -  August 27, 2020 
 

River Islands Parkway Widening 
 CIP PS 06-06 

 
 
This addendum amends the Contract Drawings and Specifications for this project as follows: 
 
The following Requests for Information (RFI) have been received by the City, and are followed 
by the City’s answer (A): 

 
RFI 1: Page IV-33 reads staking is to be provided by the contractor and paid under “construction 

staking”. There is no construction staking item, where will this work be paid? 
 
A 1:  The City will contract and pay for staking. 
 
RFI 2: Page IV-37 says testing to be paid by the contractor. Can you clarify what and how much 

testing will be required? 
 
A 2: The City will pay for all testing. 
 
RFI 3:  I’m having trouble tracking where the AC specification is. Can you clarify what spec and 

mix we are to use? And what placement method spec will be required? 
 
A 3:  All ¾” HMA to conform to Caltrans Type A HMA 
 
RFI 4:  Can you clarify if PVC will be allowed for the 15” storm? 
 
A 4: No, PVC will not be accepted, polypropylene is the approved material. 
 
RFI 5:  Can the existing SSFM ARV be reused? 
 
A 5:  Delete bid Item #36 Relocate SSFR ARV behind new C&G from the bid list. 
 
RFI 6:  I am unable to find any information on hot mix asphalt or Class 2 aggregate base. 
 
A 6: All ¾” HMA to conform to Caltrans Type A HMA (as shown on sheet C3’s pavement 

section) 
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